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Week of 12/12/2022

English

This week we focused on changes as we grow. We made a project on how we look now
and how we looked as a baby. Children noticed changes in the classroom and we talked about
how trying and practicing help us to grow. We started learning words whether they rhyme or
not. At home, you can play a rhyming words game with your child(ren) to help them develop
phonic skills.

Chinese

We reviewed body parts and fruits this week. As the holiday gets close, we are
reviewing all the vocabulary words we learned this year. We have a few students who
remember Chinese words so well! Nice work! Chinese new year song and Tingalayo are
uploaded in google classroom so children can practice the songs for the global
festival.
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